
  

 

  

 
 

 

Science 

This week we have been finding out all about volume.  
We have discovered that louder sounds are produced by creating bigger vibrations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P`News from the Hollinswood Hub: 14th March 2025   

 

 
 

 

Hello everyone and welcome to another week of adventures from the hub. 
It has been another great week filled with lots of hard work and smiles. 



  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Computing 

In Computing, we have been learning how 
to program a microbit. Over the next few 
weeks, we will be using what we have 
learnt to create our own virtual pets.  

 

 

           
 

PE In PE, we have been working with Coach Lincoln and 
Miss Pitchford to develop our ball passing skills. 

 

 

 



  

A special well done this week to George who received a Hat of Brilliance in his 
link class for his amazing understanding of key vocabulary. 

 

      

Have a great weekend everyone! 

We will be back with more news next week. 
 

 


